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MISSING PERSON 
**AT RISK** 

 Peter Bentz 
(68 years old) 

  

    
 

Peter Bentz was last seen on November 19, 2017 at Dog Beach in Ocean Beach, CA. Bentz 
was supposed to travel to San Pedro, CA to visit family for Thanksgiving and never arrived. 

Bentz does not have a history of going missing. It is unlike Bentz not to contact family or 
friends. Bentz was driving a silver 2006 Toyota Hylander with CA plate-6KLW914.   

 
Bentz is described as a white male, 5’-10”, 200 LBS, with bald hair and brown eyes. Bentz 
does where prescription glasses. It is unknown what clothing he was last seen wearing.   

 
Anybody with information on Bentz should contact San Diego Police Department 
Sergeant Luke Johnson at (619) 531-1550 or Ltjohnson@pd.sandiego.gov . 
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